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The Manager Companies 
ASX Limited 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000             (14 pages by email) 
 
 
Dear Madam, 
 
 

PRESENTATION TO ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 
 
I attach a Chairman’s Address and a PowerPoint presentation to be delivered at today’s Annual General 
Meeting which is convened to be held at 11.00 am. 
 
This announcement has been approved by the Company’s Managing Director. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Peter J. Nightingale 
Company Secretary 
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CHAIRMAN’S ADDRESS TO THE AGM 
 
My Fellow Shareholders 
 
During the past 12 months, Biotron completed, successfully, three clinical trials.  By any measure, this was an 
extraordinary achievement. 
 
Under normal circumstances, certainly for a company this size, one such trial would be considered a testing 
undertaking. 
 
The trials – for HIV, COVID and long-term safety will be showcased in the Managing Director’s presentation.  As 
has been previously reported, data from the trials are in the final throes of analysis.  Results are imminent. 
 
Your Directors are fully aware of the level of interest in those results.  We are also conscious of the level of frustration 
at the amount of time required to answer the obvious questions. 
 
Be assured, we share your frustration.  However, to be very clear, nothing can be done, or condoned, to accelerate 
the process. 
 
These were complex trials.  The data analysis is equally complex and, to a large extent, more time consuming.  Such 
analysis, as you would expect, is handled by qualified and fully independent third parties. 
 
With so much depending on the outcomes – and by that I mean medically and commercially – we will do whatever 
is required to ensure that the integrity of the process is protected. 
 
For now, patience – in short supply, I know – is required of us all. 
 
I take this opportunity to thank Biotron’s small team of dedicated staff and advisors, along with my fellow Directors, 
for their contributions to what, we hope, may deliver a Company making outcome for this enterprise. 
 
Nine times we have successfully produced positive outcomes from clinical trials.  Such a record fuels our desire to 
make it twelve. 
 
I now have pleasure in introducing our Managing Director, Michelle Miller. 
 
Sincerely 
 

 
Michael J. Hoy 
Chairman 
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